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 We had a Bus driving course.  We had approximately 5 students sign up for the class but 

we advertised for 9 drivers.  The class is going good.   

 

 The new coach bus#222 is being worked on it is in getting a new bumper and some minor 

work that needed to be done on it when we got it. It is under warranty. 

 

 The P.T.O pump is not working properly and is under warranty on team bus#483. 

Bus #237 had to have the parking brake and the stop arm repaired it is under warranty. 

Bus #007 had a dent in it when we received it from Hartley’s so it got repaired and it was paid 

for by Hartleys. 

 

 We got a forklift and replaced the tires, it got a new paint job and a tune-up. 

Propane tanks got inspected and they are up to date by Breen Oil company. 

 

The food service vehicle had to have a couple fuses replaced to get the window working 

again.  We had 3 maintenance vehicles come in for servicing. We had to replace the brakes on 

vehicle #422. 

  

The bookmobile is done for the summer.  It had a total of 1072 students that visited. The 

bus ran for 5 weeks.  Week 1-it had 208 students. Week 2-it had 248 students. Week 3- it had 

222 students. Week 4-it had 187 students and Week-5 it had 207 students. 

    

 We had a total of 25 activity trips for the month of August.  This concludes our report for 

the month of August 2016.    

 


